
January 12, 2016    PTO Executive meeting 

 

Members present:   Ingrid Scurry 

                                   Tonya Byrdsell 

    Trisha Ware 

   Nora Aron 

   Susan Inglett 

   Mr. Flournoy 

 

 The purpose of this meeting was to make plans for the upcoming Father 

and Daughter Dance.  It will be held on February 19 7pm-9pm.  It will cost $15.00 

per couple.  We will charge $5.00 for additional daughters.  Mr. Flournoy will 

check with the Blue Diamond company about doing pictures again.   

 The menu was discussed.   Mrs. Scurry expressed a desire to be sure the 

menu was kid friendly.  The following is what was decided:  

a.  Chicken drumetts   b.  meatballs  c.  corn d. fries 

e.  little croissants   f.  sweet tea and lemonade 

Dessert suggestion from Mrs. Scurry was to do a variety of cup desserts. 

 It was also suggested that we use about 6 boys from 5th grade to help.  Also 

Mrs. Scurry suggested that the girls and fathers should be announced as they 

come in. 

 Mr. Fitts can get the tables for us again.  Mrs. Aron is going to ask someone 

she knows to be the DJ.   



 Decorating was discussed.  Mrs. Scurry has some new ideas for decorating.  

She wants to use cloth tablecloths. She suggested that we use banquet style 

tables to put the food on. 

 Mrs. Byrdsell is going to get the invitations printed.  Mr. Flournoy told the 

members to let him know if they needed a check to get decorations and 

invitations. 

 Next meeting was set for January 22 at 8:30am. 

 

 


